Peter McLean

Kerry Graber, Site Manager
Washington State Department of Ecology
PO Box 47775, Olympia, WA 98504-7775

Kerry.graber@ecy.wa.gov
Re: Public Comments on Feasibility Study, Occidental Chemical Corp. Superfund Cleanup

Hi Kerry-

I am writing to support a more complete cleanup of this site than the "41%-1 version that is being
considered. My name is Peter McLean, and I have lived at 11927 Nyanza Rd. SW, Lakewood, WA
for 35 years. We met and worked together while I was Environmental Manager at Emerald Services
in Tacoma, and perhaps before that when I was at Western Processing in the same position. |
worked for over 30 years cleaning up contaminated sites, several similar to the Occidental site. We
need as thorough a cleanup as you can wring out of Hooker so the remaining burden that you and I
will and up paying for will be as small as possible.

We cannot afford to leave the contamination in place, or to provide inadequate treatment. This is not
acceptable for me, for my family or for my community. Thanks for your efforts in protecting the
citizens' interests in this case.

Peter McLean
253-582-7242
pcmcel@comcast.net



